
McPhillamys Gold Project 

For more information call in to our office at  57 Adelaide St, Blayney or contact: Chris Roach - Stakeholder Engagement    

Ph: 02 6368 4100     mob: 0416 745 699     email: croach@regisresources.com 

Consultative Committee 

The McPhillamys Community        

Consultative Committee (CCC) met 

again this week, providing an         

opportunity to update community   

representatives and Councils on the             

Project. 

Following the receipt of 671          

submissions on the McPhillamys    

Development Application (DA) and 

Environmental Impact Statement 

(EIS) our team is now preparing a    

Submissions Report. This Report will 

respond to issues raised by public 

authorities, organisations and      

members of the public. 

Regis will also submit an Amendment 

Report which will outline project      

finetuning, and changes which have 

been made in response to issues 

raised in the submissions received. 

Both the Submissions Report and the 

Amendment Report will be lodged 

with the Department of Planning,   

Industry and Environment (DPIE) 

around the middle of the year. 

We welcome the comments and    

suggestions provided by agencies 

and the community and we will        

continue to finetune plans as the    

project proceeds. 

Regis school excursion  

It was a pleasure to host an excursion 

for Blayney High School students at 

the Aziel offset property last week, as 

part of their sustainable agriculture 

studies. The visit included a seed-

collection workshop with Skillset Land 

Works, on species identification and 

seed collection, processing,    storage 

and propagation. 

Regards, 

Tony McPaul  

Manager Special Projects    
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